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A.E.S. TALENT SHOW                 

Hello A.E.S. Families,
What an adventure these past few months have been! I miss you all and hope we can see each other face-to-face again in the near future. Every year at Apohaqui Elementary School we have an end of year Talent Show. Despite the circumstances we currently find ourselves I believe this year should be no different. Though we cannot be together in person, I have a way for us to participate virtually. It will require your help to make this happen!  
There are 2 components I would ask you to provide for this project.
1) PHOTO: Email me a photo of your child holding a sign stating their talent and their name. Be as creative as you like with this picture!

2) VIDEO: Send/Email me a video of your child performing their talent.
[bookmark: _GoBack]These talents can range from: juggling, acting out a skit, telling a joke, dancing, singing, playing an instrument, acrobatics, horse riding, etc. In short, a talent your child would like to share with the rest of the school and their families. I will be compiling your photos and videos and then create a mass video! Upon completion I will send you the link to the video for your viewing pleasure!
Timeline: Please have your photos and videos submitted to me by no later than Sunday, June 7th. This will give me time to create the video before the end of our year! Thank you for considering participating in this project. I am really excited to receive your pictures and videos over the next few weeks! I wish you all the very best and look forward to hearing/seeing you soon!
Respectfully Yours, Mr. Britten (Mr. B.)
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